October 2, 2009
Re: Hawk Manor Falconry/Chip Gentry
To Whom It May Concern:

In my capacity as the Deputy County Manager I have worked with Hawk Manor Falconry in order to address pigeon problems at the Harnett County Courthouse.  The pigeons were nesting and creating a nuisance around the front entrance of the courthouse.  Hawk Manor Falconry addressed the problem and it appears that all issues have been resolved in a very satisfactory manner.  In dealing with the problem we had concerns of public criticism but the abatement was handled unconsciously and was done after hours.  
I would highly recommend Hawk Manor Falconry.  Please give me a call at 910-893-7555 or e-mail me at twilder@harnett.org should you have questions.






Very truly yours,







Wm. A. (Tony) Wilder

Deputy County Manager and 

Tax Administrator
